La Mola and es Calé town hall meeting on marine reserve
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On Thursday March 14 at 8.00pm in la Mola's Casa del Poble, a group of officials including
Bartomeu Escandell, Joan Mercant and Toni Garau (the CiF head of the president's office, tax
office and rural affairs and the Govern's director and head of fishing) will go over details of the
new marine reserve, Punta de sa Creu, as well as how it will function.

The meeting is intended mostly for residents of la Mola and Es Cald, who are the most frequent
users of the fishing site. The gathering will also be islanders' chance to learn about
management of the reserve and how changes will affect professional and recreational
fishermen in the area.
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